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Greetings, Friends:

We
at Children & Youth Partnership for Dare County (CYP) are taking COVID-19
seriously, and we
wanted to let you know how we are handling the situation to
keep families and staff safe. CYP is
committed to doing its part to protect our
community. 

To support the
benefits of social distancing recommended at this time, the CYP Center will be
closed to the public beginning Monday, March 16th through at least April 1st. At this time, we are
cancelling our Explore to
Learn Play Group on March 20th and our Block Play Extravaganza in
Buxton on March 26th. The Parenting Today’s Teens workshop scheduled
for March 23rd will be
postponed. 

Additionally, in following the
CDC’s recommendations to cancel events with attendance over 50
people during
the next 8 weeks, we have made the difficult decision to postpone KidsFest this
May.  We will closely monitor the
situation and adjust other dates as needed.

CYP staff will be working remotely beginning March 19th through at least April 1st. During this
period of teleworking, we ask families and partners to note the following:

For now, CYP staff will be able to best respond to you via e-mail. If possible, please use
email as your method of communication with us. Links to emails are provided below.

Bonnie Brumbeloe (cypecs@darekids.org)
Nancy Griffin (cypdare@darekids.org)
Carla Heppert (wings@darekids.org)
Emily Kenyon (qep@darekids.org)
Angela Owens (cypfinance@darekids.org)
Sara Sampson (familysupport@darekids.org)
Julie Stewart (cypobx@darekids.org)
Kathy Waxman (darepat@darekids.org)

Staff
will be regularly checking the voicemail of their direct extension. If you
leave a voice
message for a CYP staff member, keep in mind your call may be
returned from a private
phone number.

Some meetings MAY
be hosted online; stay tuned to all CYP communications for the most
up-to-date
information.

We will continue to monitor the COVID-19
situation closely. Please watch your email, CYP social
media accounts, and our
website’s blog for helpful information and updates on the status of CYP’s
continuing programs and services. Links are provided below.

CYP blog (darekids.org/blog)
Facebook (www.facebook.com/cypdarekids)
Pinterest (www.pinterest.com/cypdarekids)

Be
well,
 


The
CYP Team

Children & Youth Partnership for Dare County 
534 Ananias Dare St 
Manteo, NC 27954
(252) 441-0614
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Like us on  
 

 

 

Follow us on  
 

 

Remove my name from all future mass email communications:

Address postal inquiries to:
North Carolina Partnership for Children
1100 Wake Forest Rd Ste 300
Raleigh, NC 27604
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